855 PETROLEUM CLUB BUILDING

WESTATES PETROLEUM COMPANY

Mr. Emery Arnold

District Supervisor
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

TABOR 5-2854

May 17, 1960

DENVER, COLORADGOC

Enclosed is Westates Petroleum Company's Notice of Intention to Drill
the Frank Bond & Son #1 wildcat well in Sandoval County, New Mexico.

On May 10, in the telephone conversation with the District Engineer,
Mr. Kendrick, we discussed the fact that the proposed well is on

unsurveyed land in this county.

We have contacted the San Juan Engi-

neering Company and they are presently tying this projected location
into a known section mark on the west side of a large acreage block
which we have acquired.

The survey plat will be forwarded as soon as it is completed. It is
possible we may spud this well on Saturday, May 21, 1960.

Please contact me collect at TAbor 5-2854 in Denver if there is any
additional information that we should supply to you at this time.

Thank you.
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Very truly yours,
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Dale R. Worth
Production Manager




